
 

 
Our File: EA1314-01 

Jay Project 
 
November 28, 2014 

Via email: Brendan.Bell@ekati.ddcorp.ca 
 
Brendan Bell 
President 
Dominion Diamond Corporation 
#1102-4920 52nd Street 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 3T1 
 
Re: EA1314-01 Jay Project, Dominion Diamond Corporation   

Developer’s Assessment Report Adequacy Review  
 
The Mackenzie Valley Review Board (Review Board) thanks Dominion Diamond Corporation 
(Dominion) for submission of its Developer’s Assessment Report on November 6, 2014.   
 
The Review Board has conducted an adequacy review of the Developer’s Assessment Report.  This 
ensures that each item in the Terms of Reference has been answered in the Developer’s Assessment 
Report with sufficient information so that the Review Board and parties can understand the project, 
and the predictions of impacts on the environment and people, well enough to produce meaningful 
and relevant information requests.  The findings of the Developer’s Assessment Report adequacy 
review are detailed in the attached document.   
 
Please respond to these required adequacy review items.  The Review Board will provide you with an 
updated Work Plan for the next steps in this environmental assessment after discussing with 
Dominion the date it expects to respond.  Please contact Chuck Hubert at 766-7052, or 
chubert@reviewboard.ca, to discuss the timing of your response to the adequacy review items so that 
the Work Plan can be completed.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
JoAnne Deneron 
Chairperson 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
 
c. Richard Bargery, Manager, Jay Permitting 
 
 Attachment 
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